
 
WESTFIELD 

FRONT GARDEN  
COMPETITION 2022 

for more information and full guidelines see: 
www.westfieldparishcouncil.co.uk/front-
garden-competition/ 
01761 410669 council@westfieldparishcouncil.co.uk 

2022 is a very special year in the United Kingdom, 
when we are celebrating the Platinum Jubilee of Her 

Majesty Queen Elizabeth II  
The Parish Council is adding a category to this 
year’s competition which will offer a prize to the 
gardener that best commemorates this, so if you 

have or see a front garden in Westfield that you feel 
is worthy of a prize, kindly donated by Thomsons 

Hardware of Radstock, then please enter or  
nominate it.   

Nomination forms can be found on our website, or 
you can just email us. 

 
Last year’s winners: 

 
 
 


